
From:
To: Leo Mian Liu
Subject: Roundtable Discussion-Chinese Consulate
Date: Friday, November 30, 2018 2:29:25 PM
Attachments: Roundtable Discussion Dec 20-Draft Program.pdf

Invitation-Chinese Consulate (16).pdf

Dear Prof. Liu,

Please find the attached formal invitation from H.E. Gu Xiaojie, Consul General of
China in Sydney to Prof. Attila Brungs for the Roundtable Discussion on China's Forty
Years of Reform and Opening-up on Thursday 20 December 2018 from 9:30 am to
11:35 am at Shangri-la Hotel Sydney. 

Appreciate if you could kindly forward the invitation to Prof. Brungs.

Looking to hear from you soon and please advise if there is any parking requirement,
the Consulate will make the appropriate arrangement. 

Kind regards,

-- 
JIA Xiaopan
Vice Consul
Consulate General of the People's Republic of China in Sydney
Tel: 0612-85958012  Fax: 00612-85950811 Cel: 00612-0413076168
------
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and
is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.
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From: Leo Mian Liu
To:
Cc: Payal Khanna; Simone Lehmann
Subject: RE: Roundtable Discussion-Chinese Consulate
Date: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 11:42:00 AM
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Dear Vice Consul Mr. Jia,
 
Thanks a lot for His Excellency Consul General Mr Gu’s invitation to Vice-Chancellor Professor Brungs

to this important event celebrating the 40th Anniversary of China’s Reform and Opening Up on the

20th December, Professor Brungs expresses his sincere appreciation and thanks the Consul General
for the invitation. Unfortunately, due to prior scheduled engagements, he will be unavailable on that
date but asks whether it is possible for our Deputy Vice-Chancellor (International) Mr. Iain Watt to
participate at this roundtable on his behalf, if it can be considered.
 
We look forward to your kind advice.
 
Best wishes,
 
Leo
 
Leo Mian Liu
Vice President, Global Partnerships
& Director, UTS International

University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 1543
F. +61 (02) 9514 1272
PO Box 123. Broadway NSW 2007 Australia

PO Box 123. Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
 

UTS Logo
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Black Banner - UTS: Australia's top young university

 
 
 
From:  [mailto:protocolconsyd@gmail.com] 
Sent: 2018 11 30  14:29
To: Leo Mian Liu <Leo-Mian.Liu@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Roundtable Discussion-Chinese Consulate
 
Dear Prof. Liu,
 
Please find the attached formal invitation from H.E. Gu Xiaojie, Consul General of
China in Sydney to Prof. Attila Brungs for the Roundtable Discussion on China's Forty
Years of Reform and Opening-up on Thursday 20 December 2018 from 9:30 am to
11:35 am at Shangri-la Hotel Sydney. 
 
Appreciate if you could kindly forward the invitation to Prof. Brungs.
 
Looking to hear from you soon and please advise if there is any parking requirement,
the Consulate will make the appropriate arrangement. 
 
Kind regards,
 
--
JIA Xiaopan
Vice Consul
Consulate General of the People's Republic of China in Sydney
Tel: 0612-85958012  Fax: 00612-85950811 Cel: 00612-0413076168
------
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and
is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.
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From:
To: Leo Mian Liu
Cc: Payal Khanna; Simone Lehmann
Subject: Re: Roundtable Discussion-Chinese Consulate
Date: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 2:18:49 PM
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Dear Mr Liu,

Thank you for your prompt reply.  Mr. Iain Watt is most welcome to join the round table representing
UTS.

Looking forward to see Mr Watt then. 

Kind regards,

Jia

Leo Mian Liu <Leo-Mian.Liu@uts.edu.au> 2018 12 4  11:42 :

Dear Vice Consul Mr. Jia,

 

Thanks a lot for His Excellency Consul General Mr Gu’s invitation to Vice-Chancellor Professor

Brungs to this important event celebrating the 40th Anniversary of China’s Reform and Opening Up

on the 20th December, Professor Brungs expresses his sincere appreciation and thanks the Consul
General for the invitation. Unfortunately, due to prior scheduled engagements, he will be
unavailable on that date but asks whether it is possible for our Deputy Vice-Chancellor
(International) Mr. Iain Watt to participate at this roundtable on his behalf, if it can be considered.

 

We look forward to your kind advice.

 

Best wishes,

 

Leo
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Leo Mian Liu
Vice President, Global Partnerships

& Director, UTS International

University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 1543

F. +61 (02) 9514 1272
PO Box 123. Broadway NSW 2007 Australia

PO Box 123. Broadway NSW 2007 Australia

international.uts.edu.au

 

UTS Logo

              

 

Black Banner - UTS: Australia's top young university

 

 

 

From:  [mailto:protocolconsyd@gmail.com] 
Sent: 2018 11 30  14:29
To: Leo Mian Liu <Leo-Mian.Liu@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Roundtable Discussion-Chinese Consulate

 

Dear Prof. Liu,

 

Please find the attached formal invitation from H.E. Gu Xiaojie, Consul General of
China in Sydney to Prof. Attila Brungs for the Roundtable Discussion on China's
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Forty Years of Reform and Opening-up on Thursday 20 December 2018 from 9:30
am to 11:35 am at Shangri-la Hotel Sydney. 

 

Appreciate if you could kindly forward the invitation to Prof. Brungs.

 

Looking to hear from you soon and please advise if there is any parking
requirement, the Consulate will make the appropriate arrangement. 

 

Kind regards,

 

--

JIA Xiaopan

Vice Consul

Consulate General of the People's Republic of China in Sydney

Tel: 0612-85958012  Fax: 00612-85950811 Cel: 00612-0413076168

------

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information
and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this
e-mail.

UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email message and any
accompanying attachments may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended
recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If
you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
message. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except
where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of the University
of Technology Sydney. Before opening any attachments, please check them for viruses and
defects. Think. Green. Do. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

-- 
JIA Xiaopan
Vice Consul
Consulate General of the People's Republic of China in Sydney
Tel: 0612-85958012  Fax: 00612-85950811 Cel: 00612-0413076168
------
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and
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is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.
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From: Payal Khanna
To: protocolconsyd@gmail.com
Cc: Iain Watt
Subject: Roundtable Discussion-Chinese Consulate
Date: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 4:41:19 PM
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Dear Vice Consul Jia,
Thank you for inviting Iain to attend the Roundtable Discussion-Chinese Consulate on 20 December. I
apologies for the inconvenience but regrettably he is no longer able to attend this discussion.
We will very much like to have a representative at this discussion, please advise if Mr Leo Mian Liu,
Vice President, Global Partnerships & Director, UTS International can attend on his behalf.

Thankyou,
Payal

Payal Khanna
Executive Assistant to Iain Watt
Deputy Vice-Chancellor and Vice-President (International)

University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 1599
E. Payal.Khanna@uts.edu.au
PO Box 123. Broadway NSW 2007 Australia

UTS CRICOS Provider No: 00099F

From:  [mailto:protocolconsyd@gmail.com] 
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Sent: 2018 11 30  14:29
To: Leo Mian Liu <Leo-Mian.Liu@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Roundtable Discussion-Chinese Consulate
 
Dear Prof. Liu,
 
Please find the attached formal invitation from H.E. Gu Xiaojie, Consul General of China in
Sydney to Prof. Attila Brungs for the Roundtable Discussion on China's Forty Years of
Reform and Opening-up on Thursday 20 December 2018 from 9:30 am to 11:35 am at
Shangri-la Hotel Sydney. 
 
Appreciate if you could kindly forward the invitation to Prof. Brungs.
 
Looking to hear from you soon and please advise if there is any parking requirement, the
Consulate will make the appropriate arrangement. 
 
Kind regards,
 
--
JIA Xiaopan
Vice Consul
Consulate General of the People's Republic of China in Sydney
Tel: 0612-85958012  Fax: 00612-85950811 Cel: 00612-0413076168
------
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and
is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.
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From: Carole Lim
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Thursday, August 16, 2018 4:07:00 PM
Importance: High

Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to invite His Excellency Consul
General Gu Xiaojie to lunch at UTS on Tuesday 9 October 2018 at 12.00pm.  Would
you be so kind to convey this invitation to Consul General Gu and let us know if he
will join the lunch please.  I look forward to our advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships & Director

UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au

UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora Nation and the Boorooberongal
People of the Dharug Nation upon whose ancestral lands our campuses now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both past and present, acknowledging
them as the traditional custodians of knowledge for these lands.
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From: Payal Khanna on behalf of Iain Watt
To: chinaconsul syd au@mfa.gov.cn
Subject: Invitation - Please join us at the 2018 UTS Alumni Awards on Thursday 27 September 2018
Date: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 2:19:00 PM
Attachments: Invitation - Please join us at the 2018 UTS Alumni Awards on Thursday 27....pdf
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His Excellency Mr Xiaojie Gu
Consul General

            Consulate-General of the People's Republic of China – Sydney
            39 Dunblane Street, Camperdown,

Sydney New South Wales 2050
 
UTS Alumni Awards banner

 
Dear Consul General Xiaojie Gu
 
 
I am delighted to invite you to a special gala dinner and awards ceremony to honour
recipients of the 2018 UTS Alumni Awards, held in the Great Hall at UTS on Thursday,
27 September 2018.
 
The UTS Alumni Awards gala dinner celebrates our most outstanding alumni and
recognises the extraordinary impact that UTS graduates are making here and around the
world.

We look forward to sharing their remarkable stories with you at this special and joyous
evening.

I hope you will be able to join us.

Please see attached the invitation and details on accepting the invitation.

Best wishes,

Iain Watt
Deputy Vice-Chancellor and Vice-President (International)
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University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 1594
E. Iain.Watt@uts.edu.au
PO Box 123. Broadway NSW 2007 Australia

UTS CRICOS Provider No: 00099F
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PO Box 123 
Broadway
NSW 2007 Australia
www.uts.edu.au

UTS CRICOS PROVIDER CODE 00099F

Professor Attila Brungs
Vice-Chancellor and President
15 Broadway, Ultimo NSW 2007
T: +61 2 9514 1333
attila.brungs@uts.edu.au

20 August 2018

His Excellency Mr Gu Xiaojie
Consul General
The Consulate General of The People’s Republic of China in Sydney
39 Dunblane Street 
Camperdown NSW 2050

Dear Consul General Gu

I am writing this letter regarding the unfortunate incident  involving , 
a University of Technology Sydney (UTS) student from China. I would like to take this 
opportunity to express my deep sympathy to . I hope  will recover 
quickly from the injuries  sustained and return to normal life and study as soon as possible. 

The safety and wellbeing of our students is our highest priority at UTS. UTS Student 
Services staff worked closely with the hospital when  was admitted and offered  
direct support as soon as we were alerted of the incident, providing  assistance and 
counselling and has been in touch since. We are very glad to know that  situation is 
improving and that has been discharged from the hospital. 

UTS will continue to provide whatever assistance requires to recover from this traumatic 
experience. We have also been working closely with the NSW Police to assist in the 
investigation of this case and hopefully the perpetrator can be brought to justice in a speedy 
manner.

I understand that staff from the Consulate General have visited  and have also 
provided  with valuable support. Your care for our student is highly 
appreciated.

Kind regards

Professor Attila Brungs 
Vice-Chancellor and President 
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From: Zhao Jing
To: Carole Lim
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Friday, August 17, 2018 4:00:32 PM

Thank you Carole, I have fowarded the mail to Consul General and will reply you when there is a feedback.
Thanks and good weekend!

Jing

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

 

From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to invite His Excellency
Consul General Gu Xiaojie to lunch at UTS on Tuesday 9 October 2018 at
12.00pm.  Would you be so kind to convey this invitation to Consul General Gu
and let us know if he will join the lunch please.  I look forward to our advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships & Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora Nation and the
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Boorooberongal People of the Dharug Nation upon whose ancestral lands our
campuses now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both past and present,
acknowledging them as the traditional custodians of knowledge for these
lands.
 
 
 
 
UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email message and any accompanying
attachments may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read,
use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you have received this message
in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority,
states them to be the views of the University of Technology Sydney. Before opening any
attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please consider the
environment before printing this email.
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From: Carole Lim
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Friday, August 17, 2018 4:04:00 PM

Thank you Consul Zhao.  You have a great weekend too.
 
Best regards,
Carole
 

From: Zhao Jing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 
Sent: Friday, 17 August 2018 4:00 PM
To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
 
Thank you Carole, I have fowarded the mail to Consul General and will reply you when there is a feedback.
Thanks and good weekend!
 
Jing
 

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

 
From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to invite His Excellency
Consul General Gu Xiaojie to lunch at UTS on Tuesday 9 October 2018 at
12.00pm.  Would you be so kind to convey this invitation to Consul General Gu
and let us know if he will join the lunch please.  I look forward to our advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships & Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
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international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora Nation and the
Boorooberongal People of the Dharug Nation upon whose ancestral lands our
campuses now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both past and present,
acknowledging them as the traditional custodians of knowledge for these
lands.
 
 
 
 
UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email message and any accompanying
attachments may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, do not
read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any views
expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and
with authority, states them to be the views of the University of Technology Sydney. Before opening
any attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please consider the
environment before printing this email.
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From: Zhao Jing
To: Carole Lim
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Monday, August 20, 2018 3:12:48 PM

Dear Carole,
I have got informed that Consul General Gu had confirmed to attend the lunch as you arranged at 12:00 at
UTS on 9th October. Please feel free to contact me for further details when necessary. 

Best regards,
Jing

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

 

From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to invite His Excellency
Consul General Gu Xiaojie to lunch at UTS on Tuesday 9 October 2018 at
12.00pm.  Would you be so kind to convey this invitation to Consul General Gu
and let us know if he will join the lunch please.  I look forward to our advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships & Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
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PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora Nation and the
Boorooberongal People of the Dharug Nation upon whose ancestral lands our
campuses now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both past and present,
acknowledging them as the traditional custodians of knowledge for these
lands.
 
 
 
 
UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email message and any accompanying
attachments may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read,
use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you have received this message
in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority,
states them to be the views of the University of Technology Sydney. Before opening any
attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please consider the
environment before printing this email.
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From: Carole Lim
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Monday, August 20, 2018 3:18:00 PM

Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Thanks for the confirmation that Consul General Gu has accepted our VC’s invitation to lunch at UTS on
9 Oct at 12pm.  Would you please advise if Consul General Gu plans to have a Consul accompany him to
the lunch and if there are any dietary requirements that we need to consider.  
 
If the Consul General requires car parking please let me know.
 
Best regards,
Carole
 

 

From: Zhao Jing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 
Sent: Monday, 20 August 2018 3:13 PM
To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
 
Dear Carole,
I have got informed that Consul General Gu had confirmed to attend the lunch as you arranged at 12:00 at
UTS on 9th October. Please feel free to contact me for further details when necessary. 
 
Best regards,
Jing
 
 

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

 
From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to invite His Excellency
Consul General Gu Xiaojie to lunch at UTS on Tuesday 9 October 2018 at
12.00pm.  Would you be so kind to convey this invitation to Consul General Gu
and let us know if he will join the lunch please.  I look forward to our advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
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Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships & Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora Nation and the
Boorooberongal People of the Dharug Nation upon whose ancestral lands our
campuses now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both past and present,
acknowledging them as the traditional custodians of knowledge for these
lands.
 
 
 
 
UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email message and any accompanying
attachments may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, do not
read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any views
expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and
with authority, states them to be the views of the University of Technology Sydney. Before opening
any attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please consider the
environment before printing this email.
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From: Zhao Jing
To: Carole Lim
Subject: Re: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Monday, August 20, 2018 5:15:59 PM

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-20 15:18
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Thanks for the confirmation that Consul General Gu has accepted our VC’s invitation to lunch at
UTS on 9 Oct at 12pm.  Would you please advise if Consul General Gu plans to have a Consul
accompany him to the lunch and if there are any dietary requirements that we need to consider.  
 
If the Consul General requires car parking please let me know.
 
Best regards,
Carole
 

 

From: Zhao Jing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 
Sent: Monday, 20 August 2018 3:13 PM
To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

 
Dear Carole,
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I have got informed that Consul General Gu had confirmed to attend the lunch as you arranged at
12:00 at UTS on 9th October. Please feel free to contact me for further details when necessary. 
 
Best regards,
Jing
 
 

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

 

From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to invite His
Excellency Consul General Gu Xiaojie to lunch at UTS on Tuesday 9
October 2018 at 12.00pm.  Would you be so kind to convey this
invitation to Consul General Gu and let us know if he will join the lunch
please.  I look forward to our advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships & Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora Nation and the
Boorooberongal People of the Dharug Nation upon whose ancestral
lands our campuses now stands.
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We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both past and present,
acknowledging them as the traditional custodians of knowledge for
these lands.
 
 
 
 
UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email message and any
accompanying attachments may contain confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or
attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in this message are those of the
individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be
the views of the University of Technology Sydney. Before opening any attachments, please
check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please consider the environment
before printing this email.
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From: ouczhaojing
To: Carole Lim
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Monday, October 8, 2018 4:21:46 PM
Attachments: image005.png

image007.png

Hi Jing,

 

Simone forwarded the attached program to you about 10 minutes ago, see below.  Please let

us know if you need anything further from us.

 

Regards,

Carole

 

From: Simone Lehmann 

Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 3:03 PM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>; ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn>

Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

 
Dear Jing
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The Vice-Chancellor looks forward to welcoming the Consul-General to lunch tomorrow.  Please find

attached an agenda with the UTS attendees.

If you have any question please let me know.

Kind regard

Simone  

 

From: Carole Lim 

Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 10:38 AM

To: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn>

Cc: Simone Lehmann <Simone.Lehmann@uts.edu.au>

Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

 
Dear Jing

 

The VC’s EA, Simone Lehmann will be sending the full details for tomorrow’s visit.  As you have

requested, here are the details of the meeting place and a map on how to get to the car park. 

Please let me know if you need any further information.

 
11:55am Arrive at UTS

 
Greeted by Mr. Leo Mian Liu (Vice
President, Global Partnerships &
Director, UTS International)
 
 
 
Accompanied by Mr. Leo Mian Liu
to the meeting venue
 
 
Leo’s mobile:  

Greeting Point:
Level 2 Car Park of UTS
Tower Building
(Thomas Street
entrance)
67 Thomas Street,
Ultimo, NSW
 
(UTS location map and
contact number
attached)

 

Entry to car park:

Level 2 Car Park of UTS Tower Building
(Thomas Street entrance)
67 Thomas Street, Ultimo, SW
 
<!--[if !vml]--><!--[endif]--><!--[if !vml]--><!--[endif]-->  

GIPA2019/05 doc 19

Removed under GIPA
Act





Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Thanks for the confirmation that Consul General Gu has accepted our VC’s invitation to
lunch at UTS on 9 Oct at 12pm.  Would you please advise if Consul General Gu plans to
have a Consul accompany him to the lunch and if there are any dietary requirements that
we need to consider.  
 
If the Consul General requires car parking please let me know.
 
Best regards,
Carole
 

 

From: Zhao Jing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 

Sent: Monday, 20 August 2018 3:13 PM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>

Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila

Brungs

 
Dear Carole,
I have got informed that Consul General Gu had confirmed to attend the lunch as you
arranged at 12:00 at UTS on 9th October. Please feel free to contact me for further details
when necessary. 
 
Best regards,
Jing
 
 

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
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Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

 

From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to invite His
Excellency Consul General Gu Xiaojie to lunch at UTS on Tuesday
9 October 2018 at 12.00pm.  Would you be so kind to convey this
invitation to Consul General Gu and let us know if he will join the
lunch please.  I look forward to our advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships & Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora Nation and the
Boorooberongal People of the Dharug Nation upon whose
ancestral lands our campuses now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both past and
present, acknowledging them as the traditional custodians of
knowledge for these lands.
 
 
 
 
UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email message and any
accompanying attachments may contain confidential information. If you are not the
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intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or
attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in this message are those
of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states
them to be the views of the University of Technology Sydney. Before opening any
attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please
consider the environment before printing this email.
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From: ouczhaojing
To: Carole Lim
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Monday, October 8, 2018 4:23:05 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

Hi Jing

 

Could you check your Junk Email box please.

 

Regards,

Carole

 

From: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 

Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 3:47 PM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>

Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
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Hi Jing,

 

Simone forwarded the attached program to you about 10 minutes ago, see

below.  Please let us know if you need anything further from us.

 

Regards,

Carole

 

From: Simone Lehmann 

Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 3:03 PM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>; ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn>

Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila

Brungs

 
Dear Jing

The Vice-Chancellor looks forward to welcoming the Consul-General to lunch

tomorrow.  Please find attached an agenda with the UTS attendees.

If you have any question please let me know.

Kind regard

Simone  

 

From: Carole Lim 

Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 10:38 AM

To: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn>

Cc: Simone Lehmann <Simone.Lehmann@uts.edu.au>

Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila
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Brungs

Dear Jing

The VC’s EA, Simone Lehmann will be sending the full details for tomorrow’s visit.

As you have requested, here are the details of the meeting place and a map on

how to get to the car park.  Please let me know if you need any further

information.

11:55am Arrive at UTS
 
Greeted by Mr. Leo Mian Liu
(Vice President, Global
Partnerships & Director, UTS
International)
 
 
 
Accompanied by Mr. Leo Mian
Liu
to the meeting venue
 
 
Leo’s mobile:

Greeting Point:
Level 2 Car Park of
UTS Tower Building
(Thomas Street
entrance)
67 Thomas Street,
Ultimo, NSW

(UTS location map
and contact number
attached)

Entry to car park:

Level 2 Car Park of UTS Tower Building
(Thomas Street entrance)
67 Thomas Street, Ultimo, SW
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Regards,

Carole

 

From: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 

Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 10:18 AM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>

Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila

Brungs
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Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Thanks for the confirmation that Consul General Gu has accepted our VC’s
invitation to lunch at UTS on 9 Oct at 12pm.  Would you please advise if
Consul General Gu plans to have a Consul accompany him to the lunch and
if there are any dietary requirements that we need to consider.  
 
If the Consul General requires car parking please let me know.
 
Best regards,
Carole
 

 

From: Zhao Jing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 

Sent: Monday, 20 August 2018 3:13 PM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>

Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC

Attila Brungs

 
Dear Carole,
I have got informed that Consul General Gu had confirmed to attend the lunch
as you arranged at 12:00 at UTS on 9th October. Please feel free to contact me
for further details when necessary. 
 
Best regards,
Jing
 
 

Zhao Jing
Consul
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Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

 

From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC
Attila Brungs

Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to
invite His Excellency Consul General Gu Xiaojie to
lunch at UTS on Tuesday 9 October 2018 at 12.00pm. 
Would you be so kind to convey this invitation to Consul
General Gu and let us know if he will join the lunch
please.  I look forward to our advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships &
Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora
Nation and the Boorooberongal People of the Dharug
Nation upon whose ancestral lands our campuses now
stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both
past and present, acknowledging them as the traditional
custodians of knowledge for these lands.
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UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email
message and any accompanying attachments may contain confidential
information. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, use,
disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender
expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of the
University of Technology Sydney. Before opening any attachments,
please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please
consider the environment before printing this email.
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From: ouczhaojing
To: Carole Lim
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Monday, October 8, 2018 5:16:50 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

Hi Jing,

 

The parking should be free.  Entry is at the back of the main tower building in Thomas Street. 

There should be someone to show you where to park but if there is no one to show you then

please park in any empty spot but not in the goods delivery area.  Hope you understand what I

am saying.  I can come to the entrance of the car park on Thomas St and wait for you so you

know where to come in.  Please let me know if this is required. 

 

Leo will wait for the Consul General at the lift area on level 2 which is the level you will park

the car.  You have Leo’s mobile which is  

 

My mobile is  should you need to call me.

 

Regards,

Carole
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From: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 

Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 4:22 PM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>

Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

 

Hi Jing,

 

Simone forwarded the attached program to you about 10 minutes ago, see

below.  Please let us know if you need anything further from us.

 

Regards,

Carole

 

From: Simone Lehmann 

Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 3:03 PM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>; ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn>

Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila

Brungs

GIPA2019/05 doc 21



 
Dear Jing

The Vice-Chancellor looks forward to welcoming the Consul-General to lunch

tomorrow.  Please find attached an agenda with the UTS attendees.

If you have any question please let me know.

Kind regard

Simone  

 

From: Carole Lim 

Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 10:38 AM

To: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn>

Cc: Simone Lehmann <Simone.Lehmann@uts.edu.au>

Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila

Brungs

 
Dear Jing

 

The VC’s EA, Simone Lehmann will be sending the full details for tomorrow’s visit.

 As you have requested, here are the details of the meeting place and a map on

how to get to the car park.  Please let me know if you need any further

information.

 
11:55am Arrive at UTS

 
Greeted by Mr. Leo Mian Liu
(Vice President, Global
Partnerships & Director, UTS
International)
 
 
 
Accompanied by Mr. Leo Mian
Liu
to the meeting venue
 
 
Leo’s mobile:  

Greeting Point:
Level 2 Car Park of
UTS Tower Building
(Thomas Street
entrance)
67 Thomas Street,
Ultimo, NSW
 
(UTS location map
and contact number
attached)

 

Entry to car park:
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Level 2 Car Park of UTS Tower Building
(Thomas Street entrance)
67 Thomas Street, Ultimo, SW

  

Regards,

Carole

From: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 

Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 10:18 AM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>

Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila

Brungs

GIPA2019/05 doc 21



Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Thanks for the confirmation that Consul General Gu has accepted our VC’s
invitation to lunch at UTS on 9 Oct at 12pm.  Would you please advise if
Consul General Gu plans to have a Consul accompany him to the lunch and
if there are any dietary requirements that we need to consider.  
 
If the Consul General requires car parking please let me know.
 
Best regards,
Carole
 

 

From: Zhao Jing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 

Sent: Monday, 20 August 2018 3:13 PM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>

Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC

Attila Brungs
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Dear Carole,
I have got informed that Consul General Gu had confirmed to attend the lunch
as you arranged at 12:00 at UTS on 9th October. Please feel free to contact me
for further details when necessary. 
 
Best regards,
Jing
 
 

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

 

From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC
Attila Brungs

Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to
invite His Excellency Consul General Gu Xiaojie to
lunch at UTS on Tuesday 9 October 2018 at 12.00pm. 
Would you be so kind to convey this invitation to Consul
General Gu and let us know if he will join the lunch
please.  I look forward to our advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships &
Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
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M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora
Nation and the Boorooberongal People of the Dharug
Nation upon whose ancestral lands our campuses now
stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both
past and present, acknowledging them as the traditional
custodians of knowledge for these lands.
 
 
 
 
UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email
message and any accompanying attachments may contain confidential
information. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, use,
disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender
expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of the
University of Technology Sydney. Before opening any attachments,
please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please
consider the environment before printing this email.
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From: Carole Lim
To: ouczhaojing
Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Monday, October 8, 2018 5:18:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

OK, all the best.  Call me any time if you have any queries.
 
Regards,
Carole
 

From: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 
Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 5:17 PM
To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
 

Hi Jing,
 
The parking should be free.  Entry is at the back of the main tower building in
Thomas Street.  There should be someone to show you where to park but if there
is no one to show you then please park in any empty spot but not in the goods
delivery area.  Hope you understand what I am saying.  I can come to the
entrance of the car park on Thomas St and wait for you so you know where to
come in.  Please let me know if this is required. 
 
Leo will wait for the Consul General at the lift area on level 2 which is the level
you will park the car.  You have Leo’s mobile which is . 
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My mobile is  should you need to call me.
 
Regards,
Carole
 

From: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 
Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 4:22 PM
To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila
Brungs
 

Hi Jing,
 
Simone forwarded the attached program to you about 10 minutes
ago, see below.  Please let us know if you need anything further from
us.
 
Regards,
Carole
 

From: Simone Lehmann 
Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 3:03 PM
To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>; ouczhaojing
<ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn>
Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC
Attila Brungs
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Dear Jing
The Vice-Chancellor looks forward to welcoming the Consul-General to
lunch tomorrow.  Please find attached an agenda with the UTS attendees.
If you have any question please let me know.
Kind regard
Simone  
 

From: Carole Lim 
Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 10:38 AM
To: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn>
Cc: Simone Lehmann <Simone.Lehmann@uts.edu.au>
Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC
Attila Brungs
 
Dear Jing
 
The VC’s EA, Simone Lehmann will be sending the full details for
tomorrow’s visit.  As you have requested, here are the details of the
meeting place and a map on how to get to the car park.  Please let
me know if you need any further information.
 

11:55am Arrive at UTS
 
Greeted by Mr. Leo Mian
Liu (Vice President, Global
Partnerships & Director,
UTS International)
 
 
 
Accompanied by Mr. Leo
Mian Liu
to the meeting venue
 
 
Leo’s mobile:  

Greeting Point:
Level 2 Car Park
of UTS Tower
Building
(Thomas Street
entrance)
67 Thomas
Street, Ultimo,
NSW
 
(UTS location
map and contact
number
attached)

 
Entry to car park:

Level 2 Car Park of UTS Tower Building
(Thomas Street entrance)
67 Thomas Street, Ultimo, SW
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Regards,
Carole

From: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 
Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 10:18 AM
To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC
Attila Brungs

GIPA2019/05 doc 22



Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Thanks for the confirmation that Consul General Gu has
accepted our VC’s invitation to lunch at UTS on 9 Oct at 12pm. 
Would you please advise if Consul General Gu plans to have a
Consul accompany him to the lunch and if there are any dietary
requirements that we need to consider.  
 
If the Consul General requires car parking please let me know.
 
Best regards,
Carole
 

 

From: Zhao Jing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 
Sent: Monday, 20 August 2018 3:13 PM
To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu
Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
 
Dear Carole,
I have got informed that Consul General Gu had confirmed to
attend the lunch as you arranged at 12:00 at UTS on 9th October.
Please feel free to contact me for further details when necessary. 
 
Best regards,
Jing
 
 

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368
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From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu
Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs
would like to invite His Excellency Consul
General Gu Xiaojie to lunch at UTS on
Tuesday 9 October 2018 at 12.00pm.  Would
you be so kind to convey this invitation to
Consul General Gu and let us know if he will
join the lunch please.  I look forward to our
advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global
Partnerships & Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of
the Eora Nation and the Boorooberongal
People of the Dharug Nation upon whose
ancestral lands our campuses now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the
Elders both past and present, acknowledging
them as the traditional custodians of
knowledge for these lands.
 
 
 
 
UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER:
This email message and any accompanying attachments
may contain confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate,
distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete this message. Any views
expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender, except where the sender expressly, and with
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authority, states them to be the views of the University
of Technology Sydney. Before opening any attachments,
please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green.
Do. Please consider the environment before printing this
email.
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From: Simone Lehmann
To: Carole Lim; ouczhaojing
Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Monday, October 8, 2018 3:03:00 PM
Attachments: PROGRAM, CONSUL-GENERAL OF CHINA VISIT TO UTS.docx

image001.png
image002.png
image003.emz
image004.png

Dear Jing
The Vice-Chancellor looks forward to welcoming the Consul-General to lunch tomorrow.  Please find
attached an agenda with the UTS attendees.
If you have any question please let me know.
Kind regard
Simone  
 

From: Carole Lim 
Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 10:38 AM
To: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn>
Cc: Simone Lehmann <Simone.Lehmann@uts.edu.au>
Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
 
Dear Jing
 
The VC’s EA, Simone Lehmann will be sending the full details for tomorrow’s visit.  As you have
requested, here are the details of the meeting place and a map on how to get to the car park. 
Please let me know if you need any further information.
 

11:55am Arrive at UTS
 
Greeted by Mr. Leo Mian Liu (Vice
President, Global Partnerships &
Director, UTS International)
 
 
 
Accompanied by Mr. Leo Mian Liu
to the meeting venue
 
 
Leo’s mobile:  

Greeting Point:
Level 2 Car Park of UTS
Tower Building
(Thomas Street
entrance)
67 Thomas Street,
Ultimo, NSW
 
(UTS location map and
contact number
attached)

 
Entry to car park:

Level 2 Car Park of UTS Tower Building
(Thomas Street entrance)
67 Thomas Street, Ultimo, SW
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Regards,
Carole
 

From: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 
Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 10:18 AM
To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
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Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Thanks for the confirmation that Consul General Gu has accepted our VC’s invitation to
lunch at UTS on 9 Oct at 12pm.  Would you please advise if Consul General Gu plans to
have a Consul accompany him to the lunch and if there are any dietary requirements that
we need to consider.  
 
If the Consul General requires car parking please let me know.
 
Best regards,
Carole
 

 

From: Zhao Jing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 
Sent: Monday, 20 August 2018 3:13 PM
To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila
Brungs
 
Dear Carole,
I have got informed that Consul General Gu had confirmed to attend the lunch as you
arranged at 12:00 at UTS on 9th October. Please feel free to contact me for further details
when necessary. 
 
Best regards,
Jing
 
 

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

 
From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to invite His
Excellency Consul General Gu Xiaojie to lunch at UTS on Tuesday
9 October 2018 at 12.00pm.  Would you be so kind to convey this
invitation to Consul General Gu and let us know if he will join the
lunch please.  I look forward to our advice.

GIPA2019/05 doc 23



 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships & Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora Nation and the
Boorooberongal People of the Dharug Nation upon whose
ancestral lands our campuses now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both past and
present, acknowledging them as the traditional custodians of
knowledge for these lands.
 
 
 
 
UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email message and any
accompanying attachments may contain confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or
attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in this message are those
of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states
them to be the views of the University of Technology Sydney. Before opening any
attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please
consider the environment before printing this email.
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From: ouczhaojing
To: Simone Lehmann
Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
Date: Monday, October 8, 2018 3:57:49 PM
Attachments: image002.png

image004.png

Dear Jing

The Vice-Chancellor looks forward to welcoming the Consul-General to lunch tomorrow.  Please find

attached an agenda with the UTS attendees.

If you have any question please let me know.

Kind regard

Simone  

 

From: Carole Lim 

Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 10:38 AM

To: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn>

Cc: Simone Lehmann <Simone.Lehmann@uts.edu.au>

Subject: RE: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

 
Dear Jing
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Regards,

Carole

 

From: ouczhaojing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 

Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 10:18 AM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>

Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs
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Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Thanks for the confirmation that Consul General Gu has accepted our VC’s invitation to
lunch at UTS on 9 Oct at 12pm.  Would you please advise if Consul General Gu plans to
have a Consul accompany him to the lunch and if there are any dietary requirements that
we need to consider.  
 
If the Consul General requires car parking please let me know.
 
Best regards,
Carole
 

 

From: Zhao Jing <ouczhaojing@moe.edu.cn> 

Sent: Monday, 20 August 2018 3:13 PM

To: Carole Lim <Carole.Lim@uts.edu.au>

Subject: Re: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila

Brungs

 
Dear Carole,
I have got informed that Consul General Gu had confirmed to attend the lunch as you
arranged at 12:00 at UTS on 9th October. Please feel free to contact me for further details
when necessary. 
 
Best regards,
Jing
 
 

Zhao Jing
Consul
Education Office
The Consulate General of P.R.China in Sydney
19 Anzac Parade,Kensington 2033 NSW
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Tel:+61-2-96973483 Fax: +61-2-96973368

 

From: Carole Lim
Date: 2018-08-16 16:07
To: Zhao Jing
Subject: Invitation to Lunch at UTS - Consul General Gu Xiaojie with VC Attila Brungs

Dear Consul Zhao,
 
Our Vice Chancellor, Prof Attila Brungs would like to invite His
Excellency Consul General Gu Xiaojie to lunch at UTS on Tuesday
9 October 2018 at 12.00pm.  Would you be so kind to convey this
invitation to Consul General Gu and let us know if he will join the
lunch please.  I look forward to our advice.
 
Thanks in advance,
Carole
 
Carole Lim | EA to
Leo Mian Liu, Vice President Global Partnerships & Director
UTS International
University of Technology Sydney
T. +61 (02) 9514 4315
M. 
PO Box 123 Broadway NSW 2007 Australia
international.uts.edu.au
UTS acknowledges the Gadigal People of the Eora Nation and the
Boorooberongal People of the Dharug Nation upon whose
ancestral lands our campuses now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the Elders both past and
present, acknowledging them as the traditional custodians of
knowledge for these lands.
 
 
 
 
UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email message and any
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intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or
attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in this message are those
of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states
them to be the views of the University of Technology Sydney. Before opening any
attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please
consider the environment before printing this email.
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